
PARISH OF ST. MICHAEL THE ARCHANGEL 
9387 HOLMES STREET, BURNABY, B.C.  V3N 4C3 

TEL (604) 521-3406 

 
 
December 1st, 2021 

 
Dear Friend of St. Michael’s Parish,  

 
Our Auction Fundraiser will be reaching its 21st anniversary. 

 
Our theme this year is “Come Together” as we come together as a community on April 

23rd 2022 to raise funds for building the new school for the Parish Community.  

 
As you might know, as an independent school, St. Michael’s does not receive Government 

funding for capital costs and is entirely dependent on the support offered by the parish, 
and community members like yourself. 

 

The Auction continues to be the biggest Parish fundraiser and we are counting on you, 

our wonderful corporate sponsors, and your generous support and donations to make it 

a successful event once again.  
 

We hope that despite the challenges brought by the pandemic and more recently by the 

extreme weather conditions we faced as a Province, you can still offer an item / service 

to be auctioned off during our event or make a cash donation. 
 

We recognize you, our remarkably supportive sponsors, on the school’s website and the 

Event’s Facebook page.     
 

Please contact our Auction Committee at auction.st.michaels@gmail.com for any 
questions you might have, or if you would like us to arrange to pick up your donation.  

 
With gratitude, 

 

 

Nicole Rozinbaum  
Co-Chair – St Michael’s Auction Committee  

Parish of St. Michael the Archangel  

Charitable Organization #118849470RR000 
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